FOUR SEASONS

HOTEL
BEIRUT

Friday, February 11, 2022
Ibrahim Yehia

Four Seasons Hotel Beirut

Dear DHAS team,
I am writing this letter regarding the installation of the Electronic Key Management System
Germany” with 480 key slots. g
I’m happy to tell you that I appreciate your work; it was efficient and done in a timely manner.
o The system is well operating as per our needs and wants
o After sales team is readily available to assist us in operating the system

o ROI target is achieved as per the plan

We have put you on record and hope to keep on pursuing business with you.

Sincerely,

Security Manager

Four Seasons Hotel Beirut

1418 Professor Wafic Sinno Avenue Beirut 2020-4107, Lel an

Voice:+961 1 761000 /Mobile: +961 71 511 338
ibrahim.yehia@fourseasons.com



